
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL GOVT DEGREE COLLEGE KARGIL 

Dated: 17/04/2021 

NOTICE 

It is to inform all the concerned U.G. 5th Semester Regular/Backlog/Fresh private 
(batch 2016-2018) candidate that, their Admit card of upcoming examination will be
available at the office of examination, G.D.C. Kargil on 19/04/2021 after 1:00 P .m. 
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